
                                                                  GRANT COMMITTEE MEETING

March 6, 2023

Attendees:  

Katy Johnson, Carolyn Langlois,  Carol Schaefer Mary Spindler, and Judy Wirtz

Absent:  Andrea Krotzer-Burton and Mark List

Called to order at 7:10

Team Updates:

Carolyn submitted the Milbank registration, and Carolyn submitted a letter of intent for the KJP swing.  

March 12 is the Fire Grants, and DNR is another fire department grant that we could apply for.

Email address for communication is (grantcommittee@leetownship.org) must be used whenever we are 
getting estimates.

For the Midland County Foundation, we need to get Carolyn to register.

Katie will contact Midland Parks and Recreation to see who designed their parks area, and Carol will e-
mail Susan Wiggins to see who shed suggest.

Mary will get information on the merry go around, and the bench shade.

 

NEW BUSINESS:

Carolyn thinks the Sparks Grant is for May 1, and we could request up to one million dollars, so possibly 
request the rubber mulch, the multiple court area (i.e. pickle ball and basketball courts), the shade, and 
possible path costs.

Next Meeting is:  March 20, 2023, and Andrea  Krotzer-Burton will be absent

Meeting adjourned at 7:50 pm, Mary to adjourn, and Judy seconded


